
 

 

Independent Audit and Performance 
Commission (IAPC) 

MEETING NOTICE 

 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Independent Audit and 
Performance Commission (IAPC) and to the general public that the Board meeting has been cancelled. 
 

IAPC Meeting  
Wednesday, June 4, 2025, 3:00 P.M. 

MEETING CANCELLED 
 
 
The next meeting will be scheduled for 06/06/2025 at 11 a.m. 


